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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

June 28, 2019 
 
 
Jin Zun Zou 
1439 Wellesley Ave 
St Paul MN 55105 
 
VIA EMAIL:  jimmyzou77@yahoo.com 
 
Re:  Appeal for Property at 2209 Glenridge Avenue  
 
Dear Mr. Zou: 
 
This is to confirm that on June 25, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
recommended that the City Council grant an extension to July 26, 2019 to get your Fire 
Certificate of Occupancy reinstated.  She will grant the appeal on the Vacant Building Notice; 
however, if the repairs are not addressed by the deadline, it will be reverted back to Vacant 
Building Program. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on July 10, 2019 at 
3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall/Courthouse. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices 
 
c: Matt Dornfeld 
 Rich Singerhouse 
 Tom Friel 
 Fire Supervisors 
 James Thomas 
 Tara Skar, SMRLS o/b/o Lynette Cullom & Anette Fields 
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